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Season Greetings, 

The Board of Directors would like to wish everyone a wonderful holiday
season. We wanted to provide an end of note for a quick update.

Halloween a Success
We would like to thank everyone 
for helping to make our 
Halloween a success.   Being able 
to be outside, see the smiles on 
faces (under the masks) and to 
have something we could all 
share was wonderful.  A great 
trick or treating day!

Don’t be late on Association Dues Payment
Your Board has worked very hard to hold our expenses in check, and as a result, 
are NOT increasing dues for the 10th+ year.  Please have your payment in on time.  
If you are late there is a 50-dollar late fee (the postmark determines the date).

Holiday Lights
Thank you to everyone who has holiday lights up for the holidays.  It shows great 
community spirit and brings joy to all as we all work towards a new normal.   The 
front entry looks great and is possible in part to our new electrical at the entrance.

New Tuttle Website
Have you seen the new 
website?   It has great 
information.  Check it out 
at tuttleestates.com 


